
Bits and Pieces . . . and Please keeP them coming in! 
 
 
 
 

Here is your 153rd Midland Unitarian Association Bits & Pieces for April 2021. If you want any news from 
your congregation included here, please send it to me (details below) 

 
MUA AIMS AND OBJECTIVES 

 
 Support congregations 
 Make things happen by providing leadership and initiating projects 
 Find resourceful solutions 
 Connect Unitarians in the Midlands. 

*** 
 

MIDLAND UNITARIAN ASSOCIATION ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

Our AGM took place last Saturday – 27th March. More than 20 Unitarians from around the 
District joined together on Zoom. At our business meeting, we welcomed Kieren Mardle-Moss 
of Coventry onto the Committee and installed Debra Burbery of Shrewsbury as President and 
Cressida Pryor of Cheltenham & Gloucester as Vice-President. 
 
Then, after lunch, we enjoyed a short worship service on the theme of relighting our inward fires 
/ inner light from Debra. Her message was that it’s not what we do that matters, but how we do 
it – being more present, open-hearted, mindful, deeply seeing ourselves and the world. 
 
Finally, we listened to our Guest Speaker, Helen Mason, Director of Unitarian College, give a 
fascinating presentation about Unitarian College, which exists mainly to train ministry students 
at present. But this Spring, they have also run the Worship Studies Course Foundation Step online 
and have plans to produce other courses for Unitarians generally.  
 
She finished by challenging us all to produce up to 350 words on the theme ‘This I believe’ in 15 
minutes and some of them will be shared in MU Now. If you would like to do this exercise and 
send me your results, I would be glad to include them.  
 

*** 
 

MIDLAND UNITARIAN ASSOCIATION OF 
LAY PREACHERS AND SERVICE LEADERS 

SPRING TRAINING DAY 
 

Topic: Pastoral Care of the Bereaved 
 

Course Leader: Rev Ant Howe, Ministry Tutor, Unitarian College 
 

When: Saturday 8th May 2021 
 

Where: via Zoom 
 

Open to all members of MUA congregations. A flyer is enclosed with this news-sheet. 
 

*** 
If you have any contributions for the next Bits & Pieces, please send them to me at 5, Martins 
Road, Piddington, Northampton NN7 2DN or via e-mail to revsuewoolley@gmail.com  Thanks! 
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